Breese, Robert

From: Ian Bull

Sent: 19 May 2014 05:4

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Objection to planning application for ground floor premises adjacent to London

House, 172 Aldersgate Street

Dear Sirs

I would like to raise an objection to the above application in that it gives me grave concerns over the
prevention of public nuisance.

Our area is already very well served with licensed premises, which we all have to accommodate and deal
with. Having said that, the City believes its residents are entitled to peace and quiet between 2300 and 0700
- my objection is around why any additional licence is required, especially for much later opening given that

- one of the greatest irritations to residents trying to sleep is the excessive noisc escaping from licensed
premises !

- the noise form people congregating outside, smokers and taxis adds to the intrusion.

I am aware that the City encourages Applicants to consult with neighbours on Licensing Applications, but
regrettably the Applicants have not done so.

I'd therefore ask you to seriously consider the appropriateness, as the Licensing Authority, as this
Application is completely inappropriate for this residential location.

I would appreciate confirmation of receipt of this objection

Thanks
[an Bull

London House

172 Aldersgate Street
London

ECIA 4HU
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Any views expressed by an individual within this message do not
necessarily reflect the views of the firm.

Before printing, think about the environment.





